
 
As proud editorial member of Revista Brasileira de Estudos Urbanos e Regionais, I’m happy to report 

that the last issue (v.20, n.2, 2018) of RBEUR has just been launched and you will 

be able to access it on RBEUR website.  

We have also another excellent news, the inclusion of RBEUR in the SciELO, one of 

the most selected scientific electronic library online in Brazil. 

Your cooperation at this moment is appreciated on at least three fronts: 

• to send unpublished articles of your own authorship in Spanish, Portuguese, 
or English; 

• to encourage the submission of articles by colleagues scholars and graduate 

students; 
• to disseminate RBEUR in your academic networks, as well as to indicate 

other authors and researchers who can eventually cooperate with the 

Journal 

We would like to thank you for your contribution to RBEUR. 

Best regards, 

 

Clara E. Irazábal-Zurita 
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